Brooksdale Women’s Institute

HARRINGTON -
The Brooksdale
Women’s Institute took
a slide tour around the
world at their annual
banquet here recently.

Craig Piett, of RR 1

Embro, who spent a
year ‘working on farms
in Denmark and
Australia, described
agriculture, climate
and the jobs he did in
both countries.

Mr. Piett worked

abroad as part of the .

International Agricul-

tural Exchange
Association and while
overseas toured

through Austria, Italy,

France, the ‘ ) reetings
Netherlands and Great g;::}]e;nd é\fflrb.RIL{eshg Ign Embegs,' to

Britain. y )
| fi’;‘g?bl'“tmﬂ“md " The Muller family, of
Mrs. Newton Bean, of anie, RR 1 Embro, enter-
RR 2 Embro, welcomed Rev. Grant Muir, of tained the banquet. A
members to the ban- Embrg, extended flute solo was givep by

““ﬁi“é@ts

the Allison Luptnn,_ of RR 1

Embro.

Mrs. John Innes, of
RR 2 Embro, gave the
courtesy remarks and
the meeting closed ‘with

O Canada.
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